
University Research Newsletter 

On behalf of the Provost and the Division of Academic Affairs, the University Honors 
College is pleased to present the spring 2019 edition of The University Research 
Newsletter, https://www.millersville.edu/honorscollege/files/research-news/millersville-university-
research-newsletter-spring-2019.pdf, a semi-annual publication that recognizes the 
importance of research and scholarly and creative activity at Millersville University.  

Student writers and editors under the direction of Dr. Elizabeth A. Thyrum produce this 

newsletter, which is shared with the campus and community each fall and spring semester 
of the academic year.  

For more information, contact:  

Dr. Elizabeth Thyrum  

Director, University Honors College  
Phone: 717-871-7552 
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